
	

DSC	Faculty	Meeting	

May	1,2017	

499	DSL	–	2:30	PM	

i. Faculty	Attending:	G.	Erlebacher,	M.	Gunzburger,	C.	Huang,	A.	Meyer-Baese,	J.	Peterson,	T.	
Plewa,	B.	Quaife,	S.	Shanbhag	

ii. The	most	recent	recruitment	video	was	viewed.	There	will	be	a	final	version.	The	words	“odd	
balls”	will	be	taken	out.	A	second	video	will	be	created	in	the	future	to	target	undergraduate	
students	 specifically.	 Faculty	 were	 encouraged	 to	 email	 Gordon	 with	 suggestions	 for	 the	
video.	

iii. There	will	be	9	new	graduate	students	in	fall	2017	as	is	currently	the	case.	
iv. As	mentioned	in	previous	meetings	there	was	discussion	about	changes	to	PIC	and	the	impact	

it	would	have	on	our	TA’s.	
v. The	need	to	increase	the	undergraduate	student	numbers	was	discussed.	There	is	an	effort	

by	our	department	to	become	more	involved	with	FSU	admissions	and	orientation.	We	will	
have	a	presence	at	all	the	upcoming	freshmen	orientations.	

vi. There	was	a	brief	discussion	of	co-advisors	–	how	did	this	policy	come	about	and	is	there	truly	
a	need.	

	


